Project Pet Slim Down
Over half of pets in the United States are estimated to be overweight.  We are starting a new program at Cherry Hill Animal Clinic to help our patients lose weight so they can live longer, happier lives.

Project Pet Slim Down is a new weight loss program that encourages healthy habits to promote slow, safe weight loss.  It is a combination of reducing the amount your dog is fed and increasing activity.  Our clinic will be supporting you and your pet by providing weight loss counseling when requested at regular visits or you may schedule a special weight loss consultation.  We also encourage you to come in for weigh ins every week or every other week to track your dog’s progress and we will perform monthly body condition scores.
You can find out more about this sign up for this program at
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http://www.projectpetslimdown.com
This program allows you to track your dog’s progress, share your success with others in the program and on facebook and has good information on weight loss tips.  We will give you your dog’s weekly or bi-weekly weights and body condition scores for you to entire on the website.

At your request, we can start your dog on a prescription weight loss diet; however, the vast majority of dogs can successfully lose weight on regular dog food.  Switching foods can cause stomach upset, so please discuss this option with us prior to changing your dog’s diet.
Another great source for information is the Association for Pet Obesity Prevention, which can be found at http://www.petobesityprevention.com/
To get your dog started on the program, we have designed weight loss tracking forms and a daily food journal.  These are designed to be put on your refrigerator or in another easily accessible place so that you remember to fill them out.  We have also included a Body Condition Score Chart to help you monitor your dog at home.  

If you have any questions, or need additional copies of these forms, please visit your Pet Portal available on our website http://www.cherryhillanimalclinic.com/ or call and we will be happy to provide you with the information.
